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JOINT STANDING COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS, DEFENCE AND TRADE
FOREIGN AFFAIRS AND AID SUB-COMMITTEE

PO Box 6021, Parliament House, Canberra ACT 2600 I Phone: (02) 6277 2313 | Fax: (02) 6277 22211 Email: Jscfadt@aph.gov.au [www.aph.gov.au/jfadt

4 September 2014

Ms Rachel Ball

Human Rights Law Centre Ltd
Level 17, 461 Bourke Street
Melbourne VIC 3000

Dear Ms Ball

Inquiry into the role of the private sector in promoting economic growth
and reducing poverty in the Indo-Pacific region

am writing to inform you of developments relating to the current inquiry by the Foreign
Affairs and Aid Sub-Committee of the Joint Standing Committee on Foreign Affairs/ Defence
and Trade into the role of the private sector In promoting economic development and
reducing poverty in the Indo-Pacific region.

As stated in my previous correspondence/ the Sub-Committee has discretion whether to
publish submissions received. As a general principle, the Sub-Committee aims to publish as
much written evidence as possible, except where there is a legitimate reason for not doing
so. Parliamentary committees can also authorise the publication of submissions with certain
information removed.

After careful consideration of both the submission and responses from parties adversely
reflected upon/ the Sub-Committee decided to accept the Human Rights Law Centre's
submission and authorise its publication. However/ this was qualified by a decision to redact
cases that were determined not to be directly relevant to the inquiry.

As a consequence of the Sub-Committee's decision, please be aware of the following:

1. Only the modified version of your submission attached to this letter or appearing on
the Sub-Committee's website has been authorised for publication.

2. Publishing your submission in its original form, without Sub-Committee
authorisation/ would not attract parliamentary privilege and may amount to
contempt of parliament.

3. Whilst the original version of your submission must remain confidential/ copies are
accessible to Sub-Committee members.

4. To the extent possible/ the Sub-Committee has facilitated publication in a way that
retains the essence of your submission's narrative.



Should you have questions about the status of your submission/ please contact the inquiry
secretary by email at vikki.darrough.reps(a)aph.fiov.au or by phone on (02) 6277 4306.

Thank you again for your contribution to the Committee's inquiry.

Yours sincerely
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Jerome Brown

Committee Secretary





 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Human Rights Law Centre is an independent, non-profit, non-government organisation 

which protects and promotes human rights.  

We contribute to the protection of human dignity, the alleviation of disadvantage, and the 

attainment of equality through a strategic combination of research, advocacy, litigation and 

education. 

The HRLC is a registered charity and has been endorsed by the Australian Taxation Office as a 

public benefit institution. All donations are tax deductible. 

 

Follow us at http://twitter.com/rightsagenda 
Join us at www.facebook.com/pages/HumanRightsLawResourceCentre 

 




























